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CASA NETBALL

The CASA netball gala day was a great day for our under 15s and opens girls to
compete against other schools within our region. Both teams displayed great sportsmanship
and good development understanding of netball skills, it was a tough day but by the end the girls
gelled well together in the semi finals. After all the round robin games, Milly G and Ella W were
selected for possibles and probables to play in a series of games to make represent CASA at the
AICES gala day. Congratulations to Ella W who was successful in making the under 15s team and
will represent the college and CASA, we wish her all the best.
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Miss Dayla Tikeri
Sports Administrator & TAP Coordinator
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